
From: Susan Moss   
Sent: 2023/05/09 2:43 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]surplus land 

  

Dear Mayor Brown and Council: 

Please do not sell this parcel of land but please have it used for mixed income 
housing.  Our city desperately needs more housing and more deeply affordable housing 
for those of us who call Brampton home.   

Please at least delay the selling at this time, so it can be further discussed.  We have so 
many people who are on the waitlist for subsidized housing, and many more who don't 
even try to get on the list because it's so long.  It feels futile.  I know, because I used to 
be one of them.   

We need to care for all of our community, and think of each other's needs, and in light of 
the lessons learned during covid, having a safe place to isolate (i.e., home), is 
essential.  We are all connected, and what affects one, affects all of us. 

Thank you for listening, 

Susan Moss 

  

PURSUANT to Procedure By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that The 
Corporation of the City of Brampton intends to declare surplus for the purpose of 
disposing of the following municipal property: 

LANDS AFFECTED 
The municipal address is unassigned adjacent to 4 Imperial Lakes, BLOCK 387. 
PLAN 
43M1714, BRAMPTON; S/T EASEMENT IN GROSS OVER PT 4, PL 43R30878 AS IN 

PR1105281, comprised of PIN 142112379 (LT) having an area of approximately 
0.90 acre. 
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